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Dear Parents, 

Covid Advice 

We have had a growing number of cases in school. Currently there are no requirements to self-isolate or 

test. However, I would ask you to please be vigilant about your child’s health. If your child is unwell with 

cold, flu or sore throat and is generally under the weather please consider if you need to test and if they 

need to be in school.  Children should come back to school when they are well. A reminder that we will not 

give out Calpol in school. 

Children who have vomited or had diarrhoea should stay at home for 48 hours from the last episode of 

sickness. This is to prevent an outbreak of winter vomiting virus from spreading across the school. 

Winter is coming 

As a school we have invested in insulation for loft spaces and walls, double glazing, energy efficient boilers 

and adjustable thermostats on radiators. Despite this our energy bills are quite scary! The classrooms are a 

good temperature for learning. The children are helping me by remembering to close classroom doors when 

they go out to play. 

You can help by: 

• Ensure your child has a school sweater every day and is warmly dressed, 

• Ensure they have a labelled coat in school every day. 

Good Relationships 

Good relationships between home and school are essential for your child’s wellbeing and education. 

Increasingly class WhatsApp groups are becoming a forum for negative or misleading/false information. My 

advice is that you read the school newsletter as this is the correct information and speak to the class 

teacher if you have concerns.  

Year 4 Trip to Leicester Museum 

Year 4 will be going to Leicester Museum on Tuesday 22nd November.  Please go to your ParentPay account 

to give permission for your child to attend and make a contribution towards the cost. 

Parents’ Evening Appointments 

If you have not yet booked a slot for Parents’ Evening being held on Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th October 

please do so on ParentMail as soon as possible. 

School Vacancies 

We currently have a vacancy for a Lunchtime Supervisor, Monday to Friday 12.30 – 13.30 and a Cleaner, 

Monday to Friday 15.30 – 17.00. If you are interested in either or both of these roles, please email 

bursar@broughtonprimary.northants-ecl.gov.uk  
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Term Break School Closes Back to School 

October Half Term Friday 21st October 3.15/20 Tuesday 1st November 2022 

Christmas  Friday 16th December 2.00pm Wednesday 4th January 2023 

February Half Term Friday 10th February 3.15/20 Monday 20th February 2023 

Easter  Friday 31st March 2.00pm Monday 17th April 2023 

May Half Term  Friday 26th May 3.15/20 Tuesday 6th June 2023 

Summer Friday 21st July 2.00pm  Wednesday 6th September 2023 

 
 

Enjoy the weekend,   

 

Claire Shortt  

Headteacher 


